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Quick Links
Visit Our Website

Archived Newsletters
More About Us

VT ASCE is now 
on LinkedIn!

LinkedIn is a great way 
to stay up to date and 
connected to all of VT 
ASCE's members and 

events.

Help us build our 
content by posting 

to our group!

Join ASCE!

Dear ,

I hope everyone has enjoyed their summer! We have a very exciting and 
eventful year planned for 2017-2018 including many dinner meetings and 
presentations, VT ASCE Ski Day, Past-President's Breakfast, etc.  The University 
of Vermont and Norwich University will also be co-hosting the New England 
Regional Conference in April 2018.  We hope you can attend at least one or 
more of our events in the coming year.  It is always great to connect with 
professionals outside of the work place and see the support that they provide 
to ASCE.  If your company has interest in supporting the VT Section of ASCE, 
you can do so through company sponsorship or by placing job postings on our 
website or newsletter.   

Please consider joining us for our annual "Night at the Ball Park" on Tuesday, 
September 5th.  This event is coordinated by our Younger Member Group and 
offers a great opportunity to network with students and young professionals 
while catching the Lake Monsters host the Tri-City Valley Cats.    

In this month's newsletter you'll find:

• June 2017 Annual Meeting
• A Night at the Ballpark
• VSE Golf Tournament
• Geo-Institute Fall Meeting
• Student Chapter Updates
• Professional Development Hours

I look forward to an exciting year for the Vermont Section of ASCE.  If you have 
any questions or ideas for the Section please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Nathan A. Pion, P.E., M.ASCE

June 2017 Annual Meeting
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Make sure to check out 
ASCE's Continuing 
Education Page.

Click Here!

2016 - 2017 Vermont 
ASCE Officers

Title Name

Past 
President

George N. 
McCain 
Jr., P.E.

President Nathan 
Pion, P.E.

President- 
Elect

Tara 
Kulkarni, 
P.E.

Treasurer Adam 
Goudreau

Secretary Branden 
Martin

Newsletter 
Editor

Andrea 
Ameden

New 
England 
Council 
Delegate

George 
McCain, 
P.E.

New 
England 
Council 
Delegate

Jessica 
Louisos, 
P.E.

Webmaster Erik Ailing, 
P.E.

Membership 
Committee 
Chair

Tyler 
Barnard, 
E.I.

Geo-
Institute 
Chair

John 
Stevens, 
P.E.

VTC 
Practitioner 
Advisor

John Lens, 
P.E.

UVM 
Practitioner 
Advisor

Pat Finn, 
E.I.

Norwich 
Practitioner
 Advisor

Vacant

Young 
Member 
Committee 
Chair

Dylan 
Quinn, E.I.

Government 
Relations 
Chair

Jessica 
Louisos, 
P.E.

At our Annual Meeting, VT ASCE recognized the 2017 VT ASCE 
Engineer of the Year, Shawn P. Kelley, Ph. D., P.E., and our 2017 
Young Engineer of the Year, Nathan A. Pion, P.E.  The newest 
elected officials for the VT ASCE Board of Directors were also 
sworn in by our Regional Governor, Bernie Gagnon. 

It was a well attended event at Bluebird BBQ in Burlington that 
included a tour of the Stonehedge Stormwater Improvement 
Project and a presentation on Act 64 and Vermont Water Quality 
by Tom DiPietro, City of South Burlington.

A Night at the Ballpark

Please join your fellow ASCE Members for the Annual Night at The 
Ballpark!

 Date : Tuesday, September 5th 

Time: 6:00 PM (First pitch at 7:05 PM)

Admission: $16 (Includes ticket, BBQ Dinner, 
Cookie, and Drink) Student price: $10
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We Won! 

The Vermont Section 
won the Outstanding 

Section & Branch 
Award for Small 
Sections in 2012 

& 2013. This means 
that we were the BEST 
small ASCE section in 

the nation!

Please RSVP to Dylan Quinn at 
DylanQ17@gmail.com with the number of people 

you expect to come with. Looking forward to 
seeing you at the game!

17th Annual Fall Golf Classic 
Friday, September 22, 2017

Country Club of Barre, Barre, VT

TEE BAGS
SILENT AUCTION
AWARDS AND PRIZES for:
Lowest Gross Score and Net Score (1st, 2nd, 
& 3rd Place)
Longest Drive (Women and Men)
Closest to the Pin (Women and Men)
College Trophy and much more!

All Proceeds benefit the VSE Education and Research Foundation, 
funding scholarships for UVM, Norwich, and VTC Students.

OUTING FEE:
$95/person
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Students: $45/person
Fee includes Cart, Brunch, and Dinner

OUTING PROGRAM:
Tournament Registration......................9:30-10:45 AM
Brunch............................................9:30-10:45 AM
Shotgun Start (Four Person Scramble).............11:00 AM
Cocktail Reception...............................4:00-4:45 PM
Dinner and Golf Awards................................5:00 PM

SILENT AUCTION
Bid on items throughout the day!

MULLIGANS AND STRINGS
for purchase at Registration!

For sponsorship information please email: 
vtsocietyofengineers@gmail.com

Country Club of Barre 
142 Drake Road 
Barre, VT 05641 

Save the Date
October Geo-institute Meeting 

Join us in October for the annual Geo-
Institute Meeting on Tuesday, October 

10th at Norwich University.  More 
information to follow.

Student Chapter Update

Last year was exciting for UVM's student chapter (pictured below 
at last years regional conference) and this year will be no 

different. In April 2018, UVM and Norwich University will be 
cohosting the New England Regional Conference in Burlington. 
This includes the student steel bridge competition, concrete 
canoe competition, and a banquet to conclude the weekend. 
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If you are interested in becoming a sponsor of the 
conference or judging the steel bridge competition, 

please contact Andrea Ameden at 
akameden@uvm.edu. 

Administrative Rules of Board of Professional 
Engineering (Effective 8/1/17)

The Board of Professional Engineering recently released an 
updated Administrative Rules of the Board of Professional Engineering that 
became effective on August 1, 2017.  The biggest change for 
practicing professional engineers is the requirement for 
professional development hours (PDH's).   The VT ASCE meetings 
offer a great opportunity to network with other professionals 
while attaining PDH's.  

You are welcome to contact me at Vermont ASCE Newsletter if you 
have something to contribute to the newsletter. Let us know if you 
have suggestions on how we may serve you better. 

Sincerely,

Nathan A. Pion, P.E., M.ASCE
ASCE Vermont Section President
President Vermont ASCE
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Career Opportunities

Project Engineer, Highway Division - Manchester, NH

CLD's growing Manchester, NH office has an immediate need for an Engineer to 
join the Highway Design team. The successful candidate will be a Civil Engineer 
with 3+ years' experience to join our Team of collaborative and team oriented 
transportation professionals. To be considered for this position, you must have 

a B.S. in Civil Engineering; E.I.T. certification; and be proficient with CADD 
(preferably MicroStation). You must also possess excellent communication and 
technical writing skills. Experience with site, drainage or highway design and 

survey field experience are desired.

Complete Project Engineer Job Posting: 
http://www.cldengineers.com/Careers.html

Mid-level Engineer, Highway Division - Manchester, NH

CLD's growing Manchester, NH office has an immediate need for an Engineer to 
join the Highway Design team. The successful candidate will be an 

experienced, reputable PE with solid experience in Vermont Agency of 
Transportation (VTrans) processes and design standards for highways and 

municipally managed projects.  This is a team based opportunity and requires 
excellent communication skills, organization and attention to detail.

Complete Project Engineer Job Posting: 
http://www.cldengineers.com/Careers.html

If your company would like to post a job opening, please follow 
the link below for more information:

Posting Jobs with VT ASCE
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Company Sponsors

Find Out How to Become a Company Sponsor
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